DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY

U.S. ARMY ENGINEER DISTRICT, SACRAMENTO
CORPS OF ENGINEERS
1325 J STREET

N SACRAMENTO CA 95814-2922 R E C E JVED

ATTENTION OF
October 31, 2013

NOV 0 1 2013

G :
Regulatory Division SPK-2007-02172 RAND JUNCIION Figt  op o

IVISION oF
RECLAMATION MINING & SAFETY

Peter Siegmund

Oldcastle SW Group, Inc.

2273 River Road

Grand Junction, Colorado 81502

Dear Mr. Siegmund:

We received your letter dated October 2, 2013, notifying the Corps of Engineers
that you have signed and transferred the Standard Permit for project SPK 2007-02172,
North Bank Gravel Pit, from Lafarge NA, Incorporated. We are also aware that Lafarge
did not fully impact the wetlands proposed at Mine Cell B, before the permit
authorization expired on November 20, 2012. We understand, at some point, you
desire to re-apply to the Corps of Engineers for authorization to impact wetlands at Mine
Cell B. The project site is located on the Colorado River within Section 12, Township 6
S, Range 93 W, Sixth Principal Meridian, Latitude 39.5408°, Longitude -107.7248°,
Garfield County, Colorado.

We acknowledge receipt of this permit transfer information and have updated our
administrative files for this project to identify Oldcastle SW as the permit transferee.
Please refer to identification number SPK-2007-02172 in any correspondence
concerning this project. If you have any questions, please contact me at Colorado West
Regulatory Branch, 400 Rood Avenue, Room 224, Grand Junction, Colorado 81501-
2563, by email at Mark.A. Gilfillan@usace.army.mil, or telephone at 970-243-1199 x15.
For more information regarding our program, please visit our website at
www.spk.usace.army.mil/Missions/Regulatory.aspx.

Sincerely,

Original Signed

Mark Gilfillan
Project Manager/Tribal Liaison



cc:

Ms. Kathy Eastley, Garfield County Community Development, 108 8" Street, Suite 401,
Glenwood Springs, Colorado 81601

Mr. Rick Barth, City of Rifle, 202 Railroad Avenue, Rifle, Colorado 81650

Mr. John C. Hranac, Water Quality Control Division, Colorado Public Health and
Environment, 4300 Cherry Creek Drive, South, Denver, Colorado 80246-1530

Mr. Dustin Czapla, Department of Natural Resources, Division of Reclamation, Mining
and Safety, Grand Junction Field Office, 101 South 3™ Street, Suite 301, Grand
Junction, Colorado 81501



